
Town of Princeton 

Town Plan Implementation Committee 

May 18, 2009  

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 PM at the Princeton Library.  Present were 

members Leslie Fanger, Michael Latka, Anne Littlefield and Henry Beth. 

 

Minutes 

 

The minutes of the April 15, 2009 meeting were unanimously approved as written.   

 

Planning Board By-Law Status 

 

The Committee discussed the successful adoption at the May 12, 2009 Annual Town Meeting of 

the Accessory Apartment By-Law.   

 

We also discussed the remaining Zoning By-Laws recommended in the Town Plan and their 

current status before the Planning Board.  There seems to be some disagreement among the 

Planning Board members on both the Single-Family Home Conversion and the Home 

Occupation proposals.  Our Committee is concerned that the Planning Board may not be 

prepared to bring these proposals to a future Town Meeting.  It was agreed that Michael will have 

n informal conversation with the Planning Board Chair over the summer to find out where things 

stand and how we might help move the proposals along.   

 

Overall Progress 

 

The Committee reviewed and updated the spreadsheet on overall progress, which was last 

updated by Dennis in October 2008.  Anne agreed to track down information on the status of 

some of the items, prepare a draft of the update for review by the Committee, and arrange for the 

update to be put on the Town website. 

 

Next Meeting 

 

We did not schedule our next meeting, although plan to meet again in September, depending on 

the results of Michael’s conversation with the Planning Board Chair. 

  

The meeting adjourned at 8:35 PM.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Anne Littlefield 

 


